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From: Steven Briggeman
To: Public Testimony
Subject: Please Oppose Ordinance 250382
Date: Friday, May 2, 2025 9:05:20 AM


EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside the kcmo.org organization. Use caution and examine the
sender address before replying or clicking links.


Dear Public Testimony Public Testimony,


I’m writing in strong support of Bike Walk KC and to ask that you oppose Ordinance 250382.
As someone who commutes by bike every day, I rely on safe, connected infrastructure to get
around—and I know I’m not alone. This ordinance threatens to cut funding from Vision Zero
and dismantle our bike-share network at a time when Kansas City should be investing more in
mobility and safety, not less.


With the World Cup on the horizon and our city’s national profile growing, now is the time to
double down on equitable, sustainable transportation—not pull back.


Please stand with those of us who depend on safe streets and oppose Ordinance 250382.


Regards, 
Steven Briggeman 
7819 N Birch Ln
Kansas City, MO 64151
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